

Quarterly Newsletter

Winter 2021



We would like to thank all of our residents at Woodscape Glen for being great tenants! We are fortunate to have such a great group of people living in our community. We hope you have a wonderful holiday season and a happy new year.

> From the Wildwood Staff, John, Deb, Sam, Byron and Bill

Holiday Office Closure

The Wildwood Office will be closed for the holidays on the following days:

Thursday, November 25, 2021 Friday, November 26, 2021 Friday, December 24, 2021 Friday, December 31, 2021



Christmas Tree Removal

Christmas trees cannot be left in driveways or along the landscaping in the community.

Our groundskeeper cannot place them, or any other plant materials, in their trailers due to the potential pest issues that could be spread to our native plant nursery.

Please take your trees to an appropriate recycler such as Boy Scout Troop 121.



Bacon Onion Dip

Ingredients:

- 1. 1 tablespoon extra-virgin olive oil
- 2. 4 oz double-smoked slab bacon, diced small
- 3. 1 large onion, diced small
- 4. ½ teaspoon kosher salt
- 5. 1 cup whole milk Greek yogurt
- 6. 2 tablespoons minced fresh chives
- 7. 2 large carrots, cut on a sharp bias to form chips, for serving, optional
- 8. Pita chips, for serving, optional

Directions:

- 1. Place the olive oil and bacon in a medium skillet over medium heat. Cook stirring often, until the bacon is golden brown and crispy, about 8 minutes.
- 2. Using a slotted spoon, remove the bacon to a paper-towel-lined plate.
- 3. Add the onions and salt to the pan and cook slowly in the bacon fat, stirring often, until deeply caramelized, about 15 minutes.
- 4. Add the onions to the bowl with the bacon and let cool for about 5 minutes.
- 5. Stir in the yogurt and chives.
- 6. Cover and refrigerate for at least
- 1 hour to let the flavors mingle.
- 7. Serve with the carrot "chips" and pita chips.

(Credit: Giada De Laurentiis & Foodnetwork.com)

Compost Pile Reminder -

Please do not throw any items into the large outdoor compost pile at the turnaround of Wildwood Drive. Compostable materials should be put into the green debris cans next to the little shed. Things that should <u>not</u> be put in the green debris cans include meat, bones or any other proteins. These types of items will attract wildlife.

Prevent Freezing Pipes During Cold Winter Months

As you know, it's important to protect the pipes in your home. Please leave the cupboard doors open under your sinks to allow warm air inside the cabinets around your plumbing – especially those on outside walls. For sinks/tubs on exterior walls, allow the faucets to drip overnight (and during the day if you are going to be away from home) to keep water moving through the pipes. Please remember to notify the office if you will be leaving town and <u>don't</u> turn off your heat. To prevent freezing pipes, your heat should be set at 55 degrees or above.





MAHONIA VINEYARD

Don't forget to call the office to order some Mahonia wines for the holiday season. Our Estate Chardonnay, Pinot Noir, Rosé and Pinot Gris pair wonderfully with the tastes of the season, including the Bacon Onion Dip recipe on the front page.



Resident Referral Incentive

Life is so much more enjoyable when you live next door to a friend. That is why we like to reward you for bringing your friends, family, or co-workers to Woodscape Glen!

Limitations do apply. You must notify us of your referral before your friend's move-in date or have the applicant state their referral on their rental application. Contact Deb in our office for more information.

